
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Invitation to Iqaluit port grand opening 

Start Date:  July 18, 2023 
End Date: July 25, 2023 
Iqaluit, Nunavut 45 sec 

In conjunction with the arrival of the first sealift boat, the Government of Nunavut (GN) is 

hosting a grand opening for the Iqaluit port. Come join us in celebrating this landmark 

event for our territory. There will be food, port tours, music, and gifts. Residents of all 

ages are welcome. Children under 16 must be accompanied by adults. 

Date: Tuesday, July 25, 2023. 

Time: 12 p.m. 

Location: Iqaluit port. 

Free shuttle service will be provided from Nakasuk elementary school parking lot to the 

port. If you need this service, please gather by 11:30 a.m. Shuttle service will be 

ongoing throughout the afternoon operating approximately every 30 minutes. We 

recommend carpooling if you are driving, as parking will be limited. Please see the map 

below for designated parking. 

The grand opening date is subject to change due to weather conditions. To stay up to 

date, please visit the Department of Economic Development and Transportation’s 

website at www.gov.nu.ca/iqport or follow the GN’s Facebook page at 

facebook.com/GovofNunavut. You can track the ships arrival here. 

### 

Media Contact: 

Weichien Chan 
Manager, Communications 
Economic Development and Transportation 
867-975-7818 
EDT@gov.nu.ca  

http://www.gov.nu.ca/iqport
https://www.marinetraffic.com/en/ais/details/ports/24851?name=IQALUIT&country=Canada
mailto:EDT@gov.nu.ca


ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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